
CSR Session with House of Joy (OKU) 

 

10-Dec-2019  

Congratulations  Dr Sze San Nah, Dr Lim Pei Chin, and Miss Vanessa, together with our students 

for conducting CSR session at the Persatuan OKU Kuching (House of Joy). The residents there 

especially the kids enjoy the activities and make a difference to their life. Hope this can 

continue with next activity there and more from faculty can join as well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  



 



 


